** NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING **

 
The Rochester Police Department will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 6, 2021 beginning at 6:45 P.M. in City Hall, Council Chambers at 31 Wakefield Street, Rochester, NH. 

The purpose of this hearing is to discuss an application for funding under a Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) and to accept input from the public for guidance on expending the funds if the grant accepted. 

The City Hall, Council Chambers are handicapped accessible. 

___________________________

Paul R. Toussaint
Chief of Police

